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MSDS标题

HLA MULTICORE MCF800 MSDS报告

产品标题

2-(2-丁氧乙氧基)乙醇;二羟二乙丁醚;一缩二乙二醇

CAS号

112-34-5

化学品及企业标识

PRODUCT NAME
HLA MULTICORE MCF800

NFPA
Flammability 1
Toxicity 2
Body Contact 2
Reactivity 1
Chronic 2
SCALE: Min/Nil=0 Low=1 Moderate=2 High=3 Extreme=4

PRODUCT USE
Flux residue remover.
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CANADIAN WHMIS SYMBOLS

EMERGENCY OVERVIEW

RISK
Irritating to eyes.

POTENTIAL HEALTH EFFECTS

ACUTE HEALTH EFFECTS

SWALLOWED
  Accidental ingestion of the material may be damaging to the health of the
individual.  At sufficiently high doses the material may be nephrotoxic(i.e.
poisonous to the kidney).

EYE
  There is evidence that material may produce eye irritation in some persons
and produce eye damage 24 hours or more after instillation. Severe
inflammation may be expected with pain. There may be damage to the cornea.
Unless treatment is prompt and adequate there may be permanent loss of
vision. Conjunctivitis can occur following repeated exposure.

SKIN
  Skin contact with the material may damage the health of the individual;
systemic effects may result following absorption.  Entry into the blood-
stream, through, for example, cuts, abrasions or lesions, may produce
systemic injury with harmful effects. Examine the skin prior to the use of
the material and ensure that any external damage is suitably protected.

INHALED
  The material is not thought to produce either adverse health effects or
irritation of the respiratory tract following inhalation (as classified using
animal models). Nevertheless, adverse effects have been produced following
exposure of animals by at least one other route and good hygiene practice
requires that exposure be kept to a minimum and that suitable control
measures be used in an occupational setting.  Inhalation hazard is increased
at higher temperatures.  Not normally a hazard due to non-volatile nature of
product.  Acute effects from inhalation of high vapor concentrations may be
chest and nasal irritation with coughing, sneezing, headache and even nausea.
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CHRONIC HEALTH EFFECTS
  Limited evidence suggests that repeated or long-term occupational exposure
may produce cumulative health effects involving organs or biochemical
systems.  Some glycol esters and their ethers cause wasting of the testicles,
reproductive changes, infertility and changes to kidney function. Shorter
chain compounds are more dangerous. Higher concentrations and prolonged
exposure can cause blood in the urine.
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